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Bobbie Walthall

From: Arch <arch@sunflower.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 01, 2016 8:39 AM
To: Bobbie Walthall
Subject: City parking lot  

Hello Bobbie, 
 
Would you place this in the commission packets. 
 
Please make the developer pay for the 30 foot easement belonging to the city. The 123 building ,on 8th street 
,wanted 6 parking spaces ,in the city lot ,to build an addition onto the building. The city commission at that 
time valued the parking spaces at $40,000 per space. It would be a mistake to give up 6 downtown spaces for 
free,or for $70,000 for  6  parking spaces that exist in the space now  being considered to be vacated.  
 
On another issue. The food truck festival.  Why is the city providing free services to the Cider galley?  I'm 
confused as to the 5 parking lots on Delaware that are being offered  for parking.Two of these lots already 
provide parking for the Poehler building, and 9 del lofts.  How many spaces in the other 3 lots are available? I 
don't think there is enough parking provided for this event. Closing East 9th at Pennsylvania and Delaware will 
move  traffic into the neighborhood.  Move the event out to the Sport Palace.  
 
Regards  
 
Arch Naramore 


